
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

March 5, 2002 
 

Milwaukee Common Council 
200 East Wells Street, Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 
To the Honorable the Common Council: 

 
     The Board of Ethics hereby requests that a file be opened to effectuate various 
changes to the 2002 Positions Ordinance.   

     On Wednesday, February 20, 2002 the Ethics Board reviewed five positions within 
the Department of Administration - Information and Technology Management Division, 

with respect to the (Y) footnote.  The Department head requested in August of 2001that 
these five positions have the (Y) footnote designation; requiring the filing of the 
Statement of Economic Interest. A detailed list of the changes accompanies this letter.  

 
    The Board respectfully asks that this matter be referred to the appropriate committee 
for further action. 

     Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 

                                                                         Sincerely, 
 
 

                
                                                                         Kit Halloran, Vice Chair  

                                                                         Board of Ethics  
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Recommended (Y) footnote additions: 

 
DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION – INFORMATION AND 
TECHNOLOGY MANAGEMENT DIVISION 

 
Community Information Services Coordinator  

 

Corporate Information Services 
 

 Information Systems Manager  
 

 Systems Analyst Manager  
 

 Enterprise Systems Manager  
 

Geographic Information Systems Support Team 
 

 Geographic Information Systems Manager  


